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Sub : North East Investment Summit to be held in Shillong on 29-30
January, 2017

 

Dear Member,

The Ministry of Textiles and  M/o  DoNER  are  jointly  organizing the  first ever
Investors Summit exclusively for NER (North Eastern Region) focusing  on
manufacturing in textile and allied sectors at State Convention Centre,
Pinewood Hotel, Shillong on 29-30 January, 2017 in association with FICCI and
CII.

The  event would  be an opportunity  to showcase  NER's  unique  opportunities
in  textile  manufacturing  to the business  world  and usher  a new era of
collaboration not only for investments  but also for new skills and advanced 
production technology. The  summit is  expecting  attendance   of above  60-
70  investors  including  overseas investors  from  neighbouring  ASEAN 
countries  which  have  close  business  linkages with some of the NER States.

The Summit will be attended by various Ministers such as Hon'ble Minister of
Textiles, Hon'ble Minister of State for DoNER (IC) and the Hon'ble Minister of
State for Home Affairs. Chief Ministers of all NE states are also expected to
participate in the Summit. The Summit will have sessions on Finance, Design
and Marketing and Infrastructure  activities. It  is  expected to ink some MoUs
with State Agencies and Financial & Technical  Institutions during the Summit.

Members interested in attending the summit may kindly contact FICCI officials,
Ms Nisha Goel/Ms Aditi Sharma (011-23487450/23487250;
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nisha.goel@ficci.com; aditi.sharma@ficci.com) for further details.

Regards,

Siddhartha Rajagopal
Executive Director

TEXPROCIL
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